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Winter is flying by and Spring will be here before you know it.  As usual, we have been 
busy with planning and activities.  It seems that much of what we at Bayberry do revolves 
around sharing and caring and embracing change. 

 Hereôs whatôs up: Around 90 members attended our annual Holiday Luncheon on 
December 2nd at Albertoôs in Hyannis; we showed our caring by donating toys to the Lower Cape 
Outreach Council that day.  Our January meetings featured a fabulous presentation by members 
of the Uncommon Threads Art Quilters. Thank you to them for sharing their creations and to our 
Programs Chairs, Lynn Perreault and Jane Wilson!  We have wonderful speakers lined up for 
March, April and May.  There are still spaces in upcoming workshops.  Our February evening 
guild meeting featured a valuable talk on quilt appraisals by Vivien Lee Sayre.  Four members 
demonstrated techniques and tips at our February day meeting.  Thanks to them all for sharing 
their knowledge and talent! 

A group of 33 shared friendship and a great time at our January Retreat at the Cape Cod 
Irish Village (location changed at the last minute because of renovations at our usual hotel) 
thanks to Christine Schott and Karen Pistorino, who took over as coordinators from Sharon 
Wilson.  Christine is organizing two Retreats for early 2019.  Sign-ups have been taken to share 
a lovely time at our next Fall Seaside Retreat at the Lighthouse Inn in West Dennis. 

 Diane McGuire always shares her knowledge with us at Saturday Quilt-Ins.  She is 
looking for ideas for small projects, so get in touch with her if you have one.  April 7th is the day 
to bring children to our special Kidsô Quilt-In.  Share your love of quilting with them and they 
may enter a quilt in our Show!  Letôs not forget Noreen Couture, who shares patterns and 
inspiration for our Block of the Month.  On a different note, we hope you have seen issue 05 of 
QuiltFolk magazine ï Bayberry is featured prominently in it! 

Things are humming along for this yearôs Quilt Show, ñSeasons of Quiltingò.  The big 
change to Barnstable High School means that Committee members are working extra hard and 
are asking members to volunteer and help make the Show a success.  We need you!  Please 
take these words to heart by sharing your time and energies for the Show.  This yearôs gorgeous 
Raffle Quilt, ñCape Cod Autumn,ò is complete, as is the second prize, a beautiful hand-made 
wooden quilt rack.  Raffle tickets will be distributed starting in March ï remember your 
obligation to sell tickets ï proceeds benefit local students! 

Bayberry members support important Outreach efforts by making pillowcases and sacks 
and also quilts for Veterans, ill children at Tufts Floating Hospital and  those in need.  Thank you 
for being part of these caring efforts. 

We hope you enjoy being a ñBayberry!ò  We invite you to participate in and help out with 
our activities in any way you can.  YOU make Bayberry what it is! 

 

Nancy McConnell, President  - Rada Elegant, Vice President 
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Seasons of Quilting 
2018 Quilt Show Update 

 
Our quilt show is only 5 months away and all of the Quilt Show committee members have been hard at work getting things 
prepared for an outstanding show in our new location. During March, April, and May you will have an opportunity to partici-
pate, by signing up to volunteer, donating items to the boutique, selling raffle tickets to support the scholarship, finding 
show sponsors, finishing your quilts and registration them for the show.   All of your efforts will help the Quilt Show  commit-
tee make this show a tribute to all of you, our amazing Bayberry Quilters.  Thank you for your support. 
 Cindy and Noreen 

     Vendors- Kathleen Andreoli and Linda Manchon 

Our vendor chairs, Kathleen and Linda have been working to complete the list of this yearôs vendors. We all look forward to 

viewing and purchasing items from the diverse vendors, who attend our show.  This year we will need extra volunteers to   

provide our vendors with lunch breaks. 

Challenge Quilt -Elsa Hahn 

Have you started your Challenge Quilt? Woolies for winter, seedlings for spring, seashores for summer or apples for autumn. 

I hope we have a spectacular display and that comes from YOU! So, while youôre whiling away winter, why not whip up a 

wonderful work to celebrate the seasons. 

Raffle Quilt Marketing - Maureen Johnson and Derry Winch 

The first prize quilt, ñCape Cod Autumnò is done! This gorgeous quilt was displayed at our January guild meeting and will be 

displayed again at upcoming guild meetings through May. The second prize is a beautiful quilt rack, handcrafted by the hus-

band of our Quilt Show Co-Chair, Cindy Greenwood. Third prize is a basket of Cape Cod treasures. Raffle tickets will be dis-

tributed at the Bayberry guild meetings in March, April and May.  

Everyone is expected to sell $10 worth of tickets in support of our scholarship awards to Cape Cod students. So get ready to 

sell your two books of tickets (or more). If you are uncomfortable selling raffle tickets you can buy them yourself. If you are 

unable to come to a meeting to get your tickets, please ask a friend.   

Volunteers -Liz Kramer and Carole Smith 

The Bayberry Quilt Show is several months away but planning for the event is well underway. Beginning at the March meet-

ings we will be starting our search for volunteers to work at the show. Clipboards will be available with each position that 

needs to be filled. A large variety of opportunities are available, such as, set up, ticket sales, vendor raffle, boutique, to 

name just a few. Sign your name to the job and time slot you will be responsible for at the show. This year in our new loca-

tion we will have a volunteer room with a fully functioning kitchen. Check our new space and please consider volunteering 

for two or more time slots. Anyone who volunteers receives free admittance to the show, as well as, a chance to win a raffle 

prize.  Thank you for your help. 

Quilt Registration and Quilt Receipt and Returns- Paula Tuano, Ellie Held and Derek Pazolt 

Reminder: All quilt registration forms are on the web site. Do not hesitate to download your forms and send them in to   

Paula. Please make sure that the information on the form is legible. 

Boutique ï Cindy Anderson and Rebecca Lawrence 

Itôs not too early to start working on items for the Bayberry Boutique. Baby items, such as, quilts and bibs continue to be 

good sellers, along with holiday items.  Please plan on donating multiple items to the boutique. 

 The boutique is in need of good condition paper bags with handles to bag the purchased items. 

Sponsorships ï Marianne Ambrose 

We are once again promoting individual boosters and business sponsors for the quilt show. We are hoping that every     

member will be willing to submit at least one sponsorship form. The forms are on the Bayberry web site under the Quilt 

Show Forms. Sponsorships help promote our quilt show. Besides submitting an individual booster form, please consider ask-

ing a business you frequent to complete a sponsorship form. It is a small cost to put their business name in front of over 

1500 people in the Cape Cod area and it is a big help in supporting our show.   
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January 2018 Winter Retreat at Cape Cod Irish Village 
 
"Change is Good' has become a recent mantra of Bayberry Quilters.  This applied to our Winter Retreats this 
year as well. Things looked bleak in December when the recently sold Cape Point Hotel was closed and we 
found ourselves without a home for our Retreats only weeks away.  But, with many phone calls and scurrying 
around, we found that the Irish Village in South Yarmouth was able to accommodate us for our January gath-
ering.  Hotel staff could not have been more welcoming.  They even surprised us with a kettle of soup each 
day! 
 
Thirty-three quilters enjoyed the in-house entertainment, restaurant, pub and comfortable rooms.  We held a 
game the first evening and prize drawings the second.  Adele Scott generously spent many hours with us, 
showing us popular and new products, demonstrating tips/techniques, answering questions and helping us 
solve problems The highlights of the weekend were the great camaraderie and the endless creativity.  From 
featherweights to machines with all the 'bells and whistles', our attendees produced totes, traditional blocks, 
youth quilts and those that have the potential to be our future "Best in Show." 
 
Change is indeed good!!!  Feedback was so positive that we are schedule to return to the Irish Village again 
next January. A second winter retreat is being planned for March of 2019.       
Watch your Inbox! 
 
Christine Schott and Karen Pistorino 


